
  
   

 

28 February 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
RE: YEAR 7 COOKERY LESSONS 
 
We will be offering year 7 boys the opportunity to take part in school cookery classes, the focus will 
be on developing culinary skills. The classes will run for 5 weeks from March through to July during 
the timetabled slot for DT. Teachers will let pupils know when they are cooking. 
There will be a £10.00 charge to cover the costs of food used during these classes; pupils do not 
need to bring anything. 
 
During the 5 weeks we will make: 
 

 Rock Cakes 

 Sausage Casserole 

 Apple Crumble 

 Scone Pizza 

 Chocolate Brownie. 
 
As the school is unable to fund this, I would be grateful if parents could make the appropriate 
voluntary contribution. No student will be barred from these classes on account of non-payment, 
but if the total payments received do not cover the cost of food used then the classes will have to 
be cancelled. The deadline for payment is Wednesday 20 March 2019. 
 
To pay please follow the WisePay link shown below. If you have any issues accessing WisePay 
please email Trips@bws.wilts.sch.uk, Parents/Guardians who may find it difficult to meet the 
deadline for payment should contact the Finance Office on ext 260. 
 
WisePay:- https://www.wisepay.co.uk/store/generic/template.asp?ACT=nav&mID=310816 
 
Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on 
the school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of 
any medical conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip. 
These details can now be checked through the Insight Parent Portal, otherwise please contact Mrs 
Sarah Hayward sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk to update your son’s information. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Terry Harkness 
Catering Manager 
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